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Dear Parent/Guardian:

This summer while school is out your child may still get free meals.  In partnership with St. Mary’s Food Bank Alliance Kids Cafe® program, this organization receives free meals that meet Federal nutrition guidelines for enrolled children and/or children in the local community.  The U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) provides funding to be able to support your child’s nutritional needs this summer through the Summer Food Service Program (SFSP). 

There are no income requirements and any child age 18 or younger may eat.  We encourage you to check out the menu posted at this location to see what your child will be eating on-site on any given day.   We ask that you partner with us to promote healthy nutrition and exercise in the home as well.    You should take confidence knowing that your child will be properly nourished during the summer to help him/her return to school ready to learn. 

If you have any more questions or concerns regarding the meal program, please contact the staff at this organization.  
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Kids Cafe® Staff
St. Mary’s Food Bank Alliance
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